
 
 

 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT!!! 
The Pig Roast Is Back On The Club’s Calendar And Those Past “Masters” Of The ALGC 
Pig Cooking Trailer Will Be Back For This Single Engagement On Saturday July 24th! 

 
That’s right … Rico & The Sarge, that Dynamic Duo that brought the Club so many memorable culinary as well as fun 

events through all those years as co-activity directors, have agreed to come out of retirement, dust off, and once again 
fire up the pig cooker and prepare for you the best “Fall’in Off ‘Da Bone” roast pig that you’ve had in nearly a decade! 

 

This year’s ‘Oinker will tenderly be roasted real, real slow over a low fire which will yield juicy trays heaped with succulent 
pork, while the skin will be browned to perfection using Sarge’s secret “malted spritzer” formula.  This skin will have the 

crispy consistency as if you were eating giant pork flavored potato chips; a meal in itself for some! 
 

Additionally, for this engagement, no canned or bagged sauerkraut but rather handcrafted ‘kraut; first properly seasoned, 
loaded with spaetzel dumplings & ground pork and then finally laced with wine to give the allusion of sweet to 

compliment the sour of the ‘kraut.  To finish off the list of main entrees; “Louisiana Red Yams” that will be teased with 
another one of Sarge’s proprietary recipes which contains very precise measurements of dark brown sugar & cinnamon 

sauce, to name just a couple of it’s ingredients. 
 

The fore mentioned list of entrees will be complimented with a tray of handcrafted, sliced and diced sweet coleslaw,  
also a fresh green tossed salad, and sourdough rolls will round out the menu.   

 

The ALGC 2010 “Reunion Tour” Pig Roast is only $17.00 per person. 
 

As is the norm, coffee and tea will be provided by the Club.  BYOB and please bring a desert to share.  If all goes as 
planned, dinner should commence @ 4PM but there will be many raffles and games throughout the afternoon, so, plan 
on coming down early and have yourself some fun.  As usual, there will be no refunds and your dinner will be held for a 

reasonable length of time in the event you are running late.   
 

So, if you find yourself sitting there right now with your mouth watering?  Do two things; 1st mark your calendars for 
Saturday, July 24th then clip the coupon below and get your reservations in early so as not to get shut out. 

This is one event you surely won’t want to miss! 
 

RESERVATIONS DEADLINE: SATURDAY JULY 17TH  
 

-----------------------------------------------------------------  ----------------------------------------------------------------- 

ALGC PIG ROAST 2010 – THE “REUNION TOUR” 
 

 

Your Name: ___________________________________  Ph# _________________________ 
 

____ Number of Reunion Pig Roast Dinners @            ea. = Total $ _______ 
 

Make checks Payable to ALGC and mail along with this completed coupon to: 
 

RICH BRICKLEY 
P.O. BOX 575 

N. OLMSTED, OH  44070 
 

REMEMBER THE RESERVATIONS DEADLINE IS SATURDAY JULY 17th ---- DON’T GET SHUT OUT! 
This form is enterable from Adobe Reader 


	Your Name: 
	Ph: 
	ea  Total: 0
	NumDinners: 
	DinCost: 17


